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!  
Dear Parents, 

Well, Spring is finally 
here! The spirit of Spring 
is definitely in the air and 
our classroom is bursting 
with excitement! The 
children have been busy 
watching their Scarlet 
Runner Bean seeds, Green 
Bean and Wax Bean seeds 
and Sunflower seeds as 
they germinate and grow 
into plants! The children 
were also fascinated with 
our unit on the Farm last 
month! We sang songs and 
danced to music about the 
animals and the busy job 
of living on the farm! 
Maybe you have heard 
t h e m s i n g i n g a b o u t 
“Driving my tractor down 
a bumpy road!” That is 
one of their favourites! 

This month we will be 
talking about Spring, 
planting and insects! 
Spring is a time of new life 
and re-growth. We will 
also talk about the sun and 
how it helps things grow. 
Soon we will be talking 
about the fascinating 
world of insects. The 
toddlers have spotted ants,  

bugs, spiders and even a 
butterfly outside! 

 !  

!  

May 24th- Monday - 
School closed for Victoria 
Day 

Happy Birthday! 

 
Happy Birthday to 

Amelie! She will be 2 
on May 20th! 

!  

A friendly reminder that 
school will be closed on 
Monday, May 24th for 
Victoria Day. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

!   

N o w t h a t w e a r e 
exper i enc ing warmer 
weather, we remind you 
to send a hat with your 
child as the toddlers do 
l o v e s p e n d i n g t i m e 
outdoors  in our back play 
space! Thank you for 
sending sunscreen to keep 
at school. It also helps us 
if your child has sunscreen 
applied when they arrive 
as we head outside shortly 
after 9:30 am. Kindly label 
your chi ld’s hat and 
sunsc reen w i th you r 
toddler’s name. And please 
include extra clothes for 
your toddler! We will 
enjoy outdoor fun with our 
water table soon! 

The children are fascinated 
with our worm farm! We 
check it each day and 
watch the worms!  



Have a great month! 

  Lin and Daniela! 
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